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8 HOUSING DEPARTMENT - REDESIGNATION AND REGRADING OF POST (AN80-2006) 
 
At the request of the Director of Housing, the Assistant Chief Executive (Management) has reviewed 
the duties and responsibilities of a vacant post of Health and Safety/Accommodation Co-Ordinator, 
graded PO1-4. 
 
As a consequence of this review, to reflect the duties and responsibilities now required, approval is 
sought to redesignate the post to Housing Officer (Safety and Accommodation) and regrade it from 
PO1-4, £26,379 - £28,632, to AP3, £18,381 - £20,169. 
 
The financial implications of this proposal will result in a saving of £10,913 in a full financial year, 
inclusive of employer's costs. 


